
 

 

Churchdown Club October Newsletter 

It’s Christmaaaaaaaas!! Well not quite, but we have now finalised plans for the 

festive period and look forward to seeing you at lots of our upcoming events! 

More information about events can always be found on our social media pages, 

or just send us an email. 

Between now and the end of the year we have a variety of live music still to 

come, we also have plenty of live music booked for 2023 plus an exciting new 

collaboration with a large entertainments company. 

 

Remaining live music in 2022: 

15 October ROCKology 

29 October Takin’ Names 

5 November Rusty Bones 

26 November Risky Galore 

3 December Over The Hill 

17 December Tasty Tones 

 



Bottomless Prosecco Events (2 hours of unlimited Prosecco or ale served with 

Deipizza) 4-6pm – booking is essential!! 

22 October 

26 November 

17 December 

 

On Saturday 12 November we are planning to hold a MacMillan coffee morning 

with craft/selling stalls, if you would like to host a stall they cost £5 which all goes 

to MacMillan. From 11 until 2, come along, do some Christmas shopping and 

enjoy a cup of coffee and slice of cake. We would also welcome cake donations on 

the day!! 

 

Brush Party – enjoy a drink in a sociable environment and take home a 

masterpiece!! September’s party sold out, book on the website for October or 

November’s events: 

www.brushparty.co.uk 

 

Festive events: 

Carols at The Club, we have waited a long time to welcome them back but we are 

pleased to have the Excelsior Brass Band with us on Friday 16 December. At 5.30 

the youth band will be playing so please bring children and grand-children along 

to support them, at 8.30 we will welcome the band back with mulled wine and 

mince pies available. 

 

On Christmas eve we are planning a kids disco between 6 and 7pm followed by 

live music from 9pm. Normal close time applies 

 

New Years Eve: DJ sets and live music with the return of Takin’ Names! Last orders 

will be called at 12.30 

**Please note we will not be taking table bookings or reservations over the 

festive period** 

http://www.brushparty.co.uk/


 

Note from The Committee: 

Due to the pandemic last year, the Club held the Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

in September 2021. To be in line with the Club’s Constitution of the Annual 

Return to Registrar, the next AGM will be held at the beginning of March 2023. 

The Financial Statement for the year ended 31st January 2022 is available for 

members to see. Please contact me directly if you would like to discuss any 

matters that have risen over the last year in the Committee Meetings or in the 

Financial Statement.  

Kind regards, 

Clare Dare  

Honourable Secretary 

cclub.secretary@btconnect.com 
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